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ITEM 
Joint Meeting with Planning Commission for the Conceptual Review of the Stringer Annexation 

and Zoning Requests.  

 

BACKGROUND 

The applicants, Paul and Rebecca Stringer, would like feedback on an annexation and zoning for 

a 0.17 acre (7510 square feet) property located at 1730 Holman Avenue. The owners are in need 

of connecting to municipal services due to the failing septic. The property meets the 1/6th 

perimeter requirement for annexation. The site is currently zoned Residential (RES) in Chaffee 

County and the owner is requesting a zoning designation of Commercial District (C-1). The site 

is adjacent to two C-1 zoned properties. To the south of the site is a residential property and to 

the west is a hospital property. The site is across the street from Centennial Park. 
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Existing zoning around the subject parcel: 

 

 

 

Staff would appreciate the input of Council and the Commission. 

 

Attachments 

Draft Annexation Plat.






